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Autism Support Group
Next meeting March 27th at 7:00 PM

	 Do you have a child with autism in your life?  Do you want to 
connect with people who understand the joys, challenges, and 
juggling act?  
	 Our first meeting in January was a great success.  Parents 
shared ideas and experiences over coffee and snacks.  Please join 
us for our next meeting at the LOEN Clubhouse on Thursday, 
March 27th at 7:00 PM.  Topic TBA.  
	 Sorry, we cannot provide childcare at this time.  For questions, 
information, or to RSVP, e-mail Kathleen at tas_@hotmail.com 
or call (713) 856-9968.  

	 PLEASE NOTE:  There was an error in the February newsletter.  
Registration begins MARCH 1st (not June 1st).
	 The LOE Dolphins Swim Team is gearing up for another exciting 
swim season and it’s time to get ready!  NEW REGISTRATION – The 
LOE Swim Team will have online registration.  Beginning March 1, 
please visit our website www.loedolphins.org for more information 
on registration.
	 For new swimmers, no previous swim team experience is 
necessary.  Swimmers from age 4 to 18 are welcome to join -- the 
only requirement is that the swimmer can swim from one end of the 
pool to the other (25 yards) without assistance (brief stops at the wall 
or on the lane ropes along the way are OK).
	 Kyle Horne will continue to be our Head Coach.  Kyle has an 
impressive resume including coaching both summer league teams 
and all-star teams.  He is currently the Head Coach for Cy-Ridge 
High School swim team.  

Reserve the dates below for the 2008 Season Swim Meets:
	 May 17 	 - Non-Div - Home vs. Copperfield 
	 May 24	 - Away vs. Concord Bridge 
 	 June 31  	 - Home vs. Fairfield 
 	 June 7		 - Away vs. Deerfield Village
 	 June 14	 - Home vs. Jersey Village 
 	 June 21	 - Divisional - Tomball Natatorium 
 	 June 28-29 	 - Invitational - Red White and Blue
	 	 	   Ponderosa location TBA 

The 2008 LOE Swim Team Board Members are:
	 Team Rep / President......................Rosa Clay
	 Team Rep Elect / Volunteers.......... Kindra Rokhsaz 
	 Vice President/ Sponsorship...........Todd Thoman 
	 Secretary / Hospitality.................... Lori Beck
	 Treasurer......................................... Joe Gebara 
	 Member At Large / Registration..... Karen Sims
	 Member At Large / Computers.......* Currently Open
	     – applicants email us at rosaclay@sbcglobal.net

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
Lakes On Eldridge Dolphins Swim 
Team Registration Is Coming Soon

Cypress Christian School
Annual Golf Classic

	 Calling all Golfers and Sponsors!  Mark your calendar for Monday, 
May 5 to participate in the annual CCS Golf Classic.  This year’s 
Golf Tournament will be held at the Longwood Golf Club, 13300 
Longwood Trace, Cypress, TX  77429 with a 1:00 
tee-off time.
	 In addition to a great afternoon on the 
course, golfers will be treated to lunch and 
dinner.    To add to the fun, a silent 
auction will be held with golfer-
friendly/family-friendly items 
to be awarded to the highest 
bidder. 
	 To play in the tournament or sponsor 
the event - which includes a multitude 
of advertising opportunities - please 
contact the Event Coordinator at 
Jody.Pollos@CypressChristian.org or 
281-770-5326.
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Gate Attendant.....................................................713-856-6127
Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)..................713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)..............281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency)....281-550-6663 
Poison Control................................................. 1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS............................................................713-681-1761
Waste Management..............................................713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
Aqua Services......................................................713-983-3602
	 (Service or emergencies 24 hrs).....713-983-3604
Harris County Tax Office.....................................713-224-1919 
Reliant Energy.................................................... 713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Entex (gas)........................................................... 713-659-2111                  
Time Warner Cable..............................................713-462-9000
Houston Chronicle...............................................713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info................................................713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary.................................................. 713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School............................................281-856-1100
Cy-Falls High School...........................................281-856-1000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc................. advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions are 
subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Submit at 
www.PEELinc.com
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Submit classified ads at 
www.PEELinc.com.
ADS: Deadline for submitting ads is the 10th of each month for 
publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

LOEN Board Of Directors
	

Don Byrnes .............................................................President
Jill Richardson................................................ Vice President
John Kane ............................................................... Treasurer
Peter Smart.............................................................. Secretary
Jim Flanary ...............................................................Director

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to articles@PEELinc.com. 
Submissions must be received by the 15th of the month for the 
following month's issue. (Advertising deadline is the 10th of 
the month.)

For up-to-date announcements
and information check our

neighborhood website:
WWW.LOENHOA.COM

Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge North Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make 
it possible for all Lakes on Eldridge North residents to 
receive the monthly newsletter at no charge. No homeowners 
association funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters. 
If you would like to support the newsletter by advertising, 
please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or e-mail 
advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 
10th of each month for the following month's newsletter.
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Keep in mind Spring is one of the most active times
in Real Estate! Let me know if you

are contemplating a move.

SPRING IS AROUND
THE CORNER!

Here are some garden tips to help you get the most
enjoyment out of your outdoor living space!

Ann Knoche
Creating Lasting Memories in

The Lakes on Eldridge Communities
for over ten years.

14340 MEMORIAL DRIVE

HOUSTON, TX 77079
heritagetexas.com

281.582.3911
annpk@heritagetexas.com

 Prepare beds for planting flowers.

 When purchasing perennials, try to buy them while 
not in bloom.

 Fertilize newly planted perennials with a slow-release product 
in spring or fall.

 Newly planted perennials should receive one inch of water 
a week during the growth season, either from rain or 
through irrigation.

 Mulch garden beds 2 to 3 inches deep with an
 organic mulch.

 Mulch around trees to reduce mower injury and 
conserve moisture, but be sure to keep mulch pulled 
back from the base of the tree. 

 Newly planted trees and shrubs will need a total of one 
inch of water a week during the growing season.
During periods of drought, water trees deeply every 10 days.
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	 The Lakes on Eldridge Swim Team 
(LOEST or Team) is recruiting for talented, 
enthusiastic, courageous swimmers looking 
to have great fun this summer.  LOEST is 
a recreational swim team operated for 
Lakes on Eldridge (LOE) and surrounding 
neighborhoods.   LOEST is voluntary 
and non-profit.  The Team encourages 
a competitive swim team environment 
as well as provides the opportunity 
for growth, training, enjoyment, good 
sportsmanship and participation of all 
active Team members. 
	 The LOEST Board has been working 
very hard to start off the season with 
a BLAST!  There are many upcoming 
events, most importantly the registration 
process.  
	 We are pleased to announce that the 2008 
registration process will be online March 
1 thru March 16; thus, you will be able to 
register from the comfort of your home, 
work, favorite Starbucks, etc... How do you 
register on-line???  Please visit our website 
at www.loedolphins.org there will be a link 
to direct you to the on-line registration. The 
Registration link will be available from 
March 1 thru March 16, so you must visit 
our website www.loedolphins.org during 
that time.   Need assistance to register on-
line?? Board Members will be available to 
help with registration and answer questions 
at the LOE Beach Club on March 30th and 
April 2nd from 6 pm to 7 pm.   

Lakes On Eldridge Dolphins Swim Team
On-line Registration

	 Please mark your calendars for upcoming 
events (Times – TBA)
	 April 20	 -Parents Meeting at
	 	  LOE Beach Club  
	 April 21-25	-Swim Clinic
	 April 26	 -Parents Meet and
	 	  Greet Party 
	 April 28	 - Swim Practice Starts
	 May 3	 -Time Trials with Concord
	 	   Bridge at LOE Pool
	 May 5	 -Pictures
	 The LOEST will be competing in NWAL 
division W2, which has the following meet 
schedule: 
Saturday, May 17 - Non-Div
	 Home vs Copperfield 
Saturday, May 24 - Away vs Concord Bridge 	
Saturday, May 31- Home vs Fairfield 
Saturday, June 7 - Away vs Deerfield 
Village
Saturday, June 14 - Home vs Jersey Village  
Saturday, June 21 - Divisional at the
	 Tomball Natatorium
Saturday & Sunday,  June 28-29 Invitationals  
(	 (Red, White & Blue/ Ponderosa at TBA)
 	 We have an open Board Position 
– Member At Large/Computers.   If you 
are interested or would like to get more 
information on the Board Position, please 
contact Teamrep@loedolphins.org .  
Should you have any questions or further 
inquiries regarding the upcoming 2008 
Swim Team Season, please feel free to 
send an email to Teamrep@loedolphins.
org 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express 
the opinions of their authors and do not necessarily reflect 
the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes 
no responsibility for the advertising content with this 
publication. All warranties and representations made in 
the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser 
and any such claims regarding its content should be taken 
up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its 
advertisers for misprints or failure to place advertising 
in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or 
misprints, the publisher assumes no responsibility for any 
errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as 
limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be 
held liable for incidental or consequential damages, 
inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to 
publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities 
stated above.

Advertising 
Information 

	 Please support the businesses that 
advertise in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter. Their advertising 
dollars make it possible for all Lakes 
on Eldridge North residents to receive 
the monthly newsletter at no charge. 
No homeowners association funds are 
used to produce or mail the newsletters. 
If you would like to support the 
newsletter by advertising, please 
contact our Sales Office at 888-687-
6444 or e-mail advertising@PEELinc.
com. The advertising deadline is the 
10th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.
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“Providing a Lifestyle, not just an address...”

KAY HORSCH
281-679-0101

kay@kayhorsch.com

Royal oaks

Fine Properties
11689 Westheimer, Suite C

Houston, TX 77077
RoyalOaksFineProperties.com

Lakes on Eldridge Resident & Realtor

As a strong supporter for the past
several years, it’s a truly a great way to

get involved in the community either through
your children or as a volunteer/supporter.

It’s that time of year again
to gear up for the 2008 

Lakes on Eldridge Dolphins.

Lakes on eLdridge

doLphins
swim Team

Lakes on eLdridge

doLphins
swim Team
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SWANS CAN BE DANGEROUS

 	 This time of the year, Mother Nature provides our LOE 
swans with some common sense.  It is mating, nesting, and 
egg-laying season and they feel the need to protect their 
territory against predators including humans, dogs, and 
waterfowl.  Most of the swans in our neighborhood are not 
old enough to mate but some will go through the motions of 
even building a nest.  The pairs of swans that are old enough 
to produce young (cygnets) are normally gentle and can be 
hand fed while posing no threat.  However, our cobs (males) 
will become aggressive and territorial in trying to protect his 
pen (female) and nest.  This is usually temporary until mating 
season is over.  If you are walking past a lake and a swan 
swims to your side and follows you, BEWARE!  If you see a 
swan with his neck back and feathers up such as the one in 
the picture, please stay away, do not attempt to feed him, and 
walk on the other side of the street as he is in his ATTACK 
position.  Please warn your nannies and sitters not to stroll 
babies around the swans.  We must try to remember that the 
swans are merely protecting their territory and readying the 
area for their young.  We need to be as cautious of them as 
they are of us.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

We Create Beautiful Smiles!

S.M. Shirazi, D.D.S.
Cosmetic & Family Dentistry

5630 North Eldridge
� 16+ Years Experience
� New Patients Welcome
� Emergencies Seen Same Day
� Payment Plans Available
� Most Insurance Accepted
� Bleach Special - $200 (reg. $375)

� New Patient Exam - $100 (reg. $275)

 (Exam, X-rays & Cleaning)

Now Offering:
CEREC

Tooth-colored porcelain
crowns/onlays in one visit

Now Offering:
IMPLANTS

Surgery and Final Crown 
in one location

713-466-3700
Come discover the essence of excellent educational programs
for 3-year-olds through fifth grade at The Branch School. Now
celebrating 30 years of  nurturing children in a strong
educational environment.

The Branch School 
1424 Sherwood Forest Street

Houston, Texas 77043 
713.465.0288

See what parents say about The Branch School experience at 
w w w. t h e b r a n c h s c h o o l . o r g

3 0  Y e a r s  o f  I n s p i r i n g  Y o u n g
M i n d s  t o  T a k e  W i n g  

3 0  Y e a r s  o f  I n s p i r i n g  Y o u n g
M i n d s  t o  T a k e  W i n g  

Accredited by the Southern Association of  Colleges and Schools

Accepting Applications

Enrolling Now for 2008-2009 
Call for tour of our award-winning school or

to receive an informational DVD
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*NO PURCHASE NECESSARY. A PURCHASE WILL NOT INCREASE YOUR CHANCES 
OF WINNING.  LEGAL RESIDENTS OF THE 50 UNITED STATES (D.C.) AND CANADA 
18 YEARS AND OLDER.  VOID IN MB, NB, NL, PE, QC, SK AND WHERE PROHIBITED.  
Promotion starts 3/1/08 and ends 5/31/08. For Official Rules, prize descriptions and 
odds disclosure, visit http://www.maids.com. Sponsor: The Maids International, Inc., 
4820 Dodge Street, Omaha, NE 68132, U.S.A. **Prize awarded will be a $2,500 gift 
certificate from The Maids Home Services.

You could win up to a year 
of FREE housecleaning!

Enter daily at www.maids.com*
Sweepstakes Prizes:

A year of FREE housecleaning** (5)
Southwest Airlines Vacations packages (13)

Peggy Karr Glass gift sets (5)
Plus over 2,000 Instant Win prizes!

832-593-7500
www.maids.com

Call today for a FREE estimate.

The Maids clean for health — and that’s how we can offer you the 
healthiest, most thorough housecleaning ever. So when it comes to 
spring housecleaning, Nobody Outcleans The Maids.

For example, our Back Pack Vacs with HEPA filtration can capture up to 
99% of all dust, pollen, pet dander, bacteria, allergens and other pollutants.

And our 22-Step Healthy Touch® Deep Cleaning System is simply the most 
thorough in the industry, and it’s backed up by our highly trained, bonded 
and insured teams and our 100% Satisfaction Guarantee.

The American Business Woman’s Association 
Cy-Fair Express Network

 Event:	 Cy- Fair Express Network 
When:	 Thursday March 27, 2008
Time:	 11:30 am-1:00 pm
Where:	 La Hacienda Banquet Hall
	 	 12503 Telge Road
	 	 Cypress, TX 77429
Networking, and Business Luncheon
	 The American Business  Women’s 
Association Cy-Fair Express Network invites 
you to their monthly networking meeting and 
luncheon. This month is our annual Business 
Expo. This Expo is open to the public anyone 
can display their business, products, and or 
services. Come join us lots of door prizes and 
giveaways.
	 For Registration Call: Shelley Morris 
281-639-8825 or Regan Armstrong  281-894-
1590.
Booths: (Fees include lunch for 1 person)
Early Registration until 3/1/08:
Members:    $50.00
Non –Members $60.00

Registration 3/2/08:
Members:     $60.00
Non –Members: $60.00

Extra lunch - $25.00

Registration Deadline is March 15, 2008

Reservations: Just attending lunch -  Anya 
Lucas 281-379-5800 or anya@lucascarcare.
com
	 CYFEN is an ABWA Express networking 
organization providing opportunities 
to network with other professionals in 
the Northwest Houston area, and offers 
professional development and educational 
advantages through ABWA.  CYFEN meets 
the fourth Thursday of each month (except 
November and December), and visitors are 
always welcome.  Contact Shelley Morris for 
more information. 
 	 Contact: Anya Lucas at anya@lucascarecare.
com or Melissa Rotholz at melissa.I.rotholz@
nhmccd.edu	 	 	

Recycle your Crocs
	 Learning Express is proud to announce 
our participation in the SolesUnited 
program.  Started by Crocs, SolesUnited 
is the first of its kind footwear recycling 
program.  Here’s how it works:

Wear your Crocs shoes until the tread 
becomes worn or they reach their 
end-of-life. 
Donate your worn-our Crocs at a 
participating retail location. 
Once worn-out Crocs are received, they 
are sorted, ground up and made into 
new SolesUnited recycled shoes.  
SolesUnited shipping partners work 
with organizations that assure the 
shoes will be delivered to those who 
need them. 

	 To date, Crocs has donated more than 1 
million pairs of shoes.  Its goal is to donate 
2 million pairs of recycled shoes in 2008.  
You can read more about the program at 
www.solesunited.com.
Croc on!

1.

2.

3.

4.
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Building a Solid Foundation!
18 months – 5 th Grade

Serving West Houston Since 1984

Small Class Size•Exemplary Academics•
Extraordinary Enrichment •Before/Aftercare

14120 Memorial Drive
281 531-6088

Fully Accredited

www.yorkshireacademy.com
email: admissions@yorkshireacademy.com

Now enrolling for the 
2008/2009 school year

Complete Summer 
Program on Web

Sandra Gary Cordova
Attorney at Law

281-256-3030 • 281-216-5282
Business Formations
Contract Drafting and Review 
Debt Collections
Labor and Employment
Wills and Healthcare Directives
Consumer Law 
Criminal Misdemeanors

•
•
•
•
•
•
•

SCordova@CypressAttorney.com
12777 Jones Road, Suite 297

Houston, Texas 77070

Sandra Cordova
Former Corporate Counsel
State Bar Counsel and
Assistant District Attorney

Attention Parents of Cypress Ridge Juniors….. 
Class of 2009

	 Is your son or daughter a junior at Cypress Ridge High School this 
year?  By this time next year, he or she will be deciding or making 
plans for the Prom.  A parent volunteer group is formed for every year 
to plan and raise fund for an AFTER PROM PARTY (RAP ’09).
	 The Prom and the After Prom Party are two different events.  The 
After Prom Party is a lock-in that includes entertainment, FREE 
gifts for everyone, additional prizes for students that have earned 
RAP Bucks and good, safe fun all night long.  Probably the majority 
of students would like to extend their Prom night into some sort of 
after Prom activity.  By supporting this effort, your son or daughter 
will have a safe place to go after the prom has ended.  The event is 
chaperoned by parent volunteers, like you, who have participated in 
fundraising for the event.
	 RAMS After Prom – Class of 2009 (RAP ’09) will have several 
events to help raise money before Prom is upon us.  These events 
will DEPEND on student and parent participation.  All volunteers 
– students and parents – earn RAP Bucks to use at the After Prom 
Party.
	 Two of the easiest fundraisers we have are the Busy Parent Donation 
and the use of our Good Neighbor number through Randalls.  The 
Busy Parent Fundraiser is a donation of $20.09 in your child’s name 

to help with the costs of the After Prom Party.  And, if you will give 
our Good Neighbor number – 11816 - at the checkout at Randall’s, 
we receive 1% of your purchase!!  Every little bit helps!!  Some of 
the other fundraisers include Class of ’09 T-shirt Sales, Bunko Night 
at the Steeplechase Clubhouse, Cookbook Sales, an upcoming garage 
sale, Homemade Gourmet Sales, and more to come as the Senior Year 
becomes reality.  Read about all of the fundraisers at http://schools.
cfisd.net/cyridge/Clubs/RAP09/rap_09.htm.htm 
	 PLEASE consider attending a RAP ’09 meeting.  We have them 
at the Pizza Factory at the corner of Eldridge and Little York from 7 
pm to 8 pm.  The next meetings are March 12 and April 16.  Other 
dates will be posted on the web site - http://schools.cfisd.net/cyridge/
Clubs/RAP09/rap_09.htm.htm.  
	 There is valuable information on the web site about volunteering, 
fundraising, and how you can help!!  Call Leslie Peard at 832-724-
7499 or Sheila Schlesener at 713-854-4757 and leave a message or 
email at cyridgeprojectprom@sbcglobal.net.  We would be happy to 
talk with you, answer all of your questions about RAP ’09 and look 
forward to you joining our team to make this event successful.  Send 
us your name, email address, along with a contact number and you 
will be added to our email list for meetings and updates.
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Are you looking for a proven, real estate EXPERT to...
 FIND A QUALIFIED BUYER FOR YOUR HOME WITHIN YOUR REQUIRED TIME FRAME 

 PROVIDE A DETAILED ACCURATE ASSESSMENT OF YOUR HOME’S CURRENT MARKET VALUE 

 HELP YOU TO STAGE YOUR HOME TO ENSURE MAXIMUM APPEAL AND OBTAIN TOP DOLLAR 

 PROVIDE YOU WITH EXPERT ADVICE AND GUIDANCE THROUGHOUT THE ENTIRE PROCESS  

Just give me a call at: 

(832) 457-1989 

T i m   Z i i f l e 
BROKER ASSOCIATE, CRS, ALHS, ASR, ABR, MIRM 

KNOWLEDGE + EXPERIENCE (25+ YRS) = SOLD!
Lakes On Eldridge North Specialist And Homeowner 

www.har.com/timziifle              E-mail: tcziifle@msn.com        www.realtor.com/houston/ziifle

THE MORTON GROUP
14525 FM 529, SUITE 200 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77095

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

What My Previous Clients Have Said About My Service... 
“So let me just say that if you want the hardest working, most straightforward, most thorough, friendliest real 
estate agent you could ever hope for, call Tim.” 
               Dave & Elaine R.

“We really appreciated the direct one-on-one contact you were able to provide to us, along with your           
outstanding knowledge of the market, how to present the home and your negotiating skills” 
                 Paul & Alinta S. 

“It was very important to my wife and I that our agent was available when needed. Tim proved readily available 
when contacted via telephone and email. Tim also followed up with every agent that showed the house to   
obtain feedback on a potential sale as well as to obtain advice on how to improve showings.” 
                             Christopher & Jenny H.

“I have bought and sold two other homes and Tim is the best realtor I ever had. He is smart and               
knowledgeable, professional and friendly, and helpful, looks after your interests, is always on time and     
available by phone or email.”  
                   Karl B. 

“I am writing to thank you for all your help in successfully marketing & selling our US home as part of my 
transfer from Houston to Stavanger, Norway. Your professional, no-nonsense approach and sound pre-sale 
preparatory advice was much appreciated. Your knowledge and ability to navigate the intricate processes of 
international oil company sale procedures was also very helpful. Your experience and understanding of the 
north-west Houston market proved valuable in pitching our house appropriately.” 

       Ian W. 
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Enjoy a higher level of quality, value and comfort when protecting your 
home and family… Enjoy quality water from a trusted name.  
It’s what GE is all about.
Your Southeast Texas Dealer is one of the top 5 GE Certified Dealers recognized for 
“Outstanding customer support, sales & service”.    Licensed and Insured WT0003842 

Present this coupon for a 10% Discount on all GE Water Products 
available through the Southeast Texas GE Dealer.    Expires 3-1-08.

Water Softeners, Conditioners & Purification Systems 
 Sales  -  Maintenance Service  -  Repairs  

www.GEadvancedwater.com

281-469-9227

Cypress Lakes Golf Club  April 28, 2008

REGISTER NOW for Cy-Wood’s High School 2nd Annual “New Cat in Town” Classic Golf Tournament at Cypress Lakes 
Golf Club on Monday, April 28, 2008.  Your team will participate in a day of golf, a great dinner and an array of prizes.  
Player spots are limited to 144 so we encourage you to sign up today!  For more information and registration form, 
please contact ORedhouse@aol.com or COWIEWT@aol.com.

FOUR-PERSON SCRAMBLE FORMAT (Registration begins at 11:00 a.m.)
12:30 PM SHOTGUN START

AFTER TOURNAMENT (Bar-b-que Meal, Awards, Silent Auction & Door Prizes)

SPECIAL EVENTS:
Hole-in-one Contest; Longest Drive; Closest-to-the-pin; Beat the Pro; Putting Contest

COST
Golf Entry Fee of $150 per player ($600 per team)

Includes:  Green Fees & ½ Cart, Golfer’s Gift Bag, Meal, Range Balls, Refreshments

All proceeds benefit the CY-WOODS “All Sports” ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB

Tournament Sponsorship Levels are Available:

$5,000 Wildcats Sponsorship:  Receives 3 foursomes, a Wildcat Sponsor gift bag including a pair of golf shoes and 
a Cy-Woods golf shirt for each player, 4 hole signs, and special acknowledgement throughout the tournament.

$2,500 Crimson Red Sponsorship:  Receives 2 foursomes, a Cy-Woods golf shirt for each player and 4 hole 
signs.

$1,000 All Sports Sponsorship:  Receives 1 foursome and 2 hole signs.

$300 Flag Sponsorship:  Sponsor’s name embroidered on flag.  Flag given to sponsor after tournament.

$125 HOLE SPONSORSHIPS:  Receives recognition at a designated hole.

For more information on sponsorships, donating items for the silent auction and the golfer’s gift bags,
 please contact Natalie Oakes at ORedhouse@aol.com.

•

•

•

•

•

Cy-Woods’ Wildcats 2nd Annual 
“New Cat in Town” 

Classic Golf Tournament
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Because every move matters!

Danielle Gebara
Direct: 832-788-6002
Off: 281-664-8300 Ext. 3153
danielle@dgebara.com 

	 “Danielle’s enthusiasm for Real Estate, integrity, and expertise in the field, help
provide her clients the best service available on the market. Her communication skills
and ability to measure the market allow her to negotiate transactions to the best inter-
est of her clients. Danielle’s hard work ethics and willingness to build long term busi-
ness relationships, have helped her become “The Realtor of a lifetime” to many of her
clients. Her upbeat personality and cheerful smile are pillars of her success!
	 I am proud and honored to have her as part of our Keller Williams Realty Family!”

Keller williams

producer
for 2007

#1#1
Kyle Bergeron, Broker
Keller Williams Realty
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

YARDMASTERS, Inc.
“Where Beautiful Lawns Begin”

281-469-5158

Mulch - Flowers
Lawn Service - Clean Ups

Landscaping
Rock - Flagstone
Outdoor Lighting
Drainage Systems
Sprinkler Systems (LI 5455)

www.yardmastersinc.com

15420 Telge Road • SERVING NW HOUSTON SINCE 1990
FINANCING AVAILABLE • INSURED FOR YOUR PROTECTION

Cy-Fair High School Project Prom 2008 Update
	 Cy-Fair High School Project Prom is entering its final two months 
of preparations for the BIG NIGHT! Check out the volunteer requests 
in this article and online so you won’t miss out on the opportunity 
to be involved. In order to hold a successful event for up to 967 
seniors and their dates, we are asking the community as well as 
parents to donate money and refreshments. Please visit our website 
name at www.cyfairprojectprom.org for more information. Parents 
are urged to visit the website to register your senior and sign up 
for email updates if you have not already done so. In addition to 
the fundraising opportunities below, we sell coffee, a senior DVD 
and calendars, lollipops, and Market Day frozen food to go. If you 
have any questions, call CFHS Project Prom 2008 President Karen 
Fitzgerald at 281-304-8272.
	 General membership meetings. Mar. 24 and Apr. 21, CFHS 
cafeteria at 6:30 p.m.. Bring formal gowns, used printer cartridges, 
and packs of bottled water, and patronize the vendors.
	 Aramark events. We urgently need more people to join our team 
of parents to work at stadium events. This effort has a huge earning 
potential. Contact Teresa Cardamone at teresa.cardamone@cfisd.
net.
	 Cartridges and More Recycling. Bring your items to the 
designated bin in the Cy-Fair High School library or to the monthly 

meeting in a bag or box marked with the senior’s name. For a list of 
items accepted, see www.cartridgesforkids.com.
	 Prom Dress Boutique. The Prom Dress Boutique is a sale of 
fashionable, gently-used formal gowns at low prices, to be held on 
Sat., Mar. 29, 2008, from 11-4 in Room 131 of the Lone Star College 
Cy-Fair Library. We need donations of gently-used, clean, long, tea-, 
and knee-length gowns (on hangers in bags). Bring gowns to a Project 
Prom meeting or arrange to drop them off at the home of Maureen 
Jerding, 281-373-9050, mjerding@counselip.com, or the home of 
Mary Connelly, 281-256-6145.
	 Casseroles-to-Go. We need people to prepare casseroles for sale. 
Contact Maggie Machacek at r_machacek@sbcglobal.net.
	 Night of Project Prom Donations. We are collecting donations 
from area businesses and individuals for refreshments and prizes 
for the night of Project Prom. Visit our website and click on the tax 
deductible donations link at the bottom of the main page, and contact 
Project Prom President Karen Fitzgerald for more information. 
	 The Busy Parent Fundraiser form on our website at www.
cyfairprojectprom.org provides an easy way to contribute. Other 
individuals are welcome to contribute as well. We are a 501(c)(3) 
organization, and therefore, contributions are tax deductible.
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WASTE MANAGEMENT 
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

New Year’s Day - Closed 
	 Residential - Pickup next scheduled day,
	 Commercial - One day delay
Day After New Year’s Day - Open
Martin Luther King Day - Open
Memorial Day – Closed
	 Residential - Pickup next scheduled day,
	 Commercial - One day delay
Independence Day – Closed
	 Residential - Pickup next scheduled day,
	 Commercial - One day delay
Labor Day – Closed
	 Residential - Pickup next 	
	 scheduled day,
	 Commercial - One day delay
Thanksgiving Day – Closed
	 Residential - Pickup next 	
	 scheduled day,
	 Commercial - One day delay
Day after Thanksgiving Day - Open
Day before Christmas - Open
Christmas Day – Closed
	 Residential - Pickup next
	 scheduled day,
	 Commercial - One day delay
New Year’s Eve - Open

Se habla espanol     Same day finance 
Most insurance Accepted 

“all of your dental needs under one roof “

www.lepowdental.com 

• General Dentistry
Team of Dental Specialists• 

• Preventative Care  
• Cosmetic Dentistry 
• Oral Surgery 
• Children’s Dentistry 
• Braces and Invisalign 
• Brite Smile 
• Partials and Dentures 

• 

• Periodontal Care and Surgery

(713) 937-0050 

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444
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 (Continued on page 15)

Lone Star College-CyFair Perspective
Free Community Health Fair March 6
	 Lone Star College-CyFair will host the Fourth Annual Health 
Fair, from 11 a.m. to 1 pm. Thursday, March 6 at the Barker Cypress 
campus, 9191 Barker Cypress Road. The free event will feature more 
than 30 local and national health, medical, and wellness exhibitors, 
will include a variety of free screenings and literature as well as 
a blood drive. The LSC-CyFair Wellness Committee will sponsor 
this health fair as part of its ongoing effort to inform, educate and 
empower the community to adapt healthier lifestyle behaviors. Call 
281-290-3289 for information.
Don’t Miss Fotofest, an International Photography Exhibition
	 An international photography exhibition titled “First Light: 
Teaching Photography in Afghanistan” will be on display in the 
Bosque Gallery at Lone Star College-CyFair March 4 through April 
3. This Fotofest exhibition features the work of Kabul University 
students in Afghanistan and will include a silent auction from 4:30 
p.m. to 7 p.m. during the March 6 reception. The proceeds will benefit 
the Kabul University photography program. Gallery hours are 11 a.m. 
to 2 p.m. Tuesdays through Thursdays. For Fotofest information go 
to www.fotofest.org. For gallery information or go to cyfair.lonestar.
edu/bosquegallery.
Spring Film Series Under Way
	 The Lone Star College-CyFair Spring Film Series is a continuing 

education course called Film Appreciation. The series is presented 
at no charge. A professor or student organization at the college hosts 
each film and an in-depth discussion after the movie. March films 
include “Life Support” March 5, “The Wind That Shakes the Barley” 
March 17; “Pretty in Pink” March 19 and “Pan’s Labyrinth” March 
27. Registration is available at all the film events. All films are shown 
at the Barker Cypress campus in ART 102. For the spring schedule 
or information, go to cyfair.lonestar.edu/filmseries.
Free Tax Preparation Assistance Available
	 Free tax assistance is available at the Lone Star College-CyFair 
Branch Library, located at 9191 Barker Cypress Road, with AARP 
Tax-Aide volunteers from noon to 4 p.m. every Wednesday and 
Thursday through April 6 in the library, room 131. Taxes will be filed 
electronically. For information on what documentation to bring, go 
to cyfair.lonestar.edu/library and click on free tax assistance under 
the news section.
Check out Women’s Month Activities
	 Come to Lone Star College-CyFair throughout March for 
activities that celebrate, teach and empower women. Among the 
activities are a women’s health fair, female art exhibition, film series, 
woman’s symposium, women’s book club discussion, crime and 
safety awareness day, The Vagina Monologues (a Reader’s Theatre 
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Ask about my Gift Certificates!

Before After

For seminar dates or 
to register, please call

1.888.U.LOSE.LB

Highway  290  a t  Huf fme i s t e r    |    21214  Nor thwes t  F reeway

www.NCMC-Hosp i t a l . com

Why
Weight?

Are you more than 100 pounds over your ideal 
weight? Have you tried diets, diet pills, or exercise 
programs? If nothing worked, then you may be a 
candidate for surgical weight loss.

North Cypress Medical Center offers FREE 
informational seminars each month regarding 
the LAP-BAND® weight loss system and the 
Roux-en-Y Gastric Bypass surgical procedure.

presentation) and a free week-long Rape Aggression Defense (R.A.D.) 
workshop. For a schedule of information, go online to cyfair.lonestar.
edu/womensconference. 
L.I.F.E. Lessons in March
	 The Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship and Enrichment (L.I.F.E.) 
programs are free and held Wednesdays at 10 a.m. in the Lone Star 
College-CyFair Branch Library (Room 131.) In March, programs 
feature original pastel art March 5, Ukrainian heritage and Easter eggs 
March 12, songs from the French-speaking world March 19 and the 
Katy Prairie March 26. Call the library at 281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. 
program information or go online to cyfair.lonestar.edu/library.  

Lone Star College - (continued from page 14)

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used 
bike...) run at no charge to Lakes on Eldridge North residents, 
limit 30 words, please e-mail articles@peelinc.com.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office @ 512-989-8905 or advertising@PEELinc.com.
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 (Continued on page 18)

	 When most adults think about exercise, they imagine working out 
in the gym on a treadmill or lifting weights. But for children, exercise 
means playing and being physically active. Kids exercise when they 
have gym class at school, soccer practice, or dance class. They’re 
also exercising when they’re at recess, riding bikes, or playing tag.
	 The Many Benefits of Exercise
	 Everyone can benefit from regular exercise. A child who is active 
will:

have stronger muscles and bones 
have a leaner body because exercise helps control body fat 
be less likely to become overweight 
decrease the risk of developing type 2 diabetes 
possibly lower blood pressure and blood cholesterol levels 
have a better outlook on life 

	 In addition to the health benefits of regular exercise, kids who are 
physically fit sleep better and are better able to handle the physical 
and emotional challenges that a typical day presents - be that running 
to catch a bus, bending down to tie a shoe, or studying for a test.
	 The Three Elements of Fitness
	 If you've ever watched children on a playground, you've seen the 
three elements of fitness in action. The child:

runs away from the kid that's "it" (endurance) 
crosses the monkey bars (strength) 
bends down to tie his or her shoes (flexibility) 

	 Parents should encourage their kids to do a variety of activities so 
that they can work on all three elements.
	 Endurance is developed when someone regularly engages 
in aerobic activity (aerobic means “with air”). During aerobic 
exercise, the heart beats faster and a person breathes harder. When 
done regularly and for continuous periods of time, aerobic activity 
strengthens the heart and improves the body’s ability to deliver oxygen 
to all its cells.
	 Aerobic exercise can be fun for both adults and children. Some 
examples of aerobic activities include:

•	 basketball 
•	 bicycling 
•	 ice-skating 
•	 in-line skating 
•	 soccer 

•
•
•
•
•
•

•
•
•

	 Improving strength doesn’t have to mean lifting weights. Although 
some children benefit from lifting weights, it should be done under 
the supervision of an experienced adult who works with children. But 
most kids don’t need a formal weight-training program to be strong. 
Push-ups, stomach crunches, pull-ups, and other exercises help tone 
and strengthen muscles. Children also incorporate strength activities 
in their play when they climb, do a handstand, or wrestle.
	 Stretching exercises help improve flexibility, allowing muscles and 
joints to bend and move easily through their full range of motion. 
Kids look for opportunities every day to stretch when they try to get 
a toy just out of reach, practice a split, or flip over the couch.
	 How Much Exercise Is Enough?
	 The percentage of children who are overweight has more than 
doubled over the past 30 years. Although many factors are contributing 
to this epidemic, kids are becoming more sedentary. In other words, 
they’re sitting around a lot more than they used to.
	 According to the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP), the 
average child is watching about 3 hours of television a day. And the 
average kid spends 5 1/2 hours on all media combined, according to 
the Kaiser Family Foundation.
	 Parents need to ensure that their children are getting enough 
exercise. So, how much is enough? According to the 2005 dietary 
guidelines from the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) and the 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), all children 2 years 
and older should get 60 minutes of moderate to vigorous exercise 
on most, preferably all, days of the week. In addition to providing 
more practical advice on how to give your child a healthy, balanced 
diet, the new dietary guidelines also suggest that kids eat more fruits, 
vegetables, and whole grains than in the past.
	 You can find out what guidelines are appropriate for your child by 
logging on to the USDA’s interactive website for the revised food 
guide pyramid (see the Additional Resources tab). The site allows you 
to enter your child’s age, gender, and activity level to get one of 12 
pyramids that make recommendations for total calories and amounts 
from each food, as well as some recommendations for specific foods, 
such as whole grains, beans, and orange veggies.
	 Also, here are the current activity recommendations for children, 
according to the National Association for Sport and Physical 

•	 swimming 
•	 tennis 
•	 walking 
•	 jogging 
•	 running 

Kids and Excercise

Not Available Online
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DECKS
PATIOS
ARBORS
SIDING

PAINTING

281.890.6474
FREE ESTIMATES

DESIGN & CONSULTATION
www.cornerstonecarpenter.com

CORNERSTONE CARPENTER, INC.
SERVING HOUSTON SINCE 1992
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J. Rodriguez Painting
Office: 281-856-7743
Cell: 713-775-6459

Faux Finish - Staining
Carpentry - Drywall - Wallpaper

Residential - Experience

Great
Painting 
Work!

Education (NASPE):

AGE		  Minimum 	 Comments
		              Daily Activity
Infant	 	 No specific 	 Physical activity should 
	 	 	 requirements 	 encourage motor development
Toddler	 	 1 1/2 hours	 30 minutes planned physical
	 	 	 	 	 activity AND 60 minutes 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 unstructured physical activity 	
	 	 	 	 	 (free play)
Preschooler	 2 hours	 	 60 minutes planned physical 	
	 	 	 	 	 activity AND 60 minutes 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 unstructured physical activity 	
	 	 	 	 	 (free play)
School age	 1 hour or more	 Break up into bouts of 15 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 minutes or more

	

Kids and Exercise- (Continued from page 16)

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest 
resources online for medically reviewed health information written 
for parents, kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, visit 
www.KidsHealth.org or www.TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The 
Nemours Foundation

It’s also important to remember that young children should not be 
inactive for prolonged periods of time - no more than 1 hour unless 
they’re sleeping. And school-age children should not be inactive for 
periods longer than 2 hours.
	 One of the best ways to get children to be more active is to limit the 
amount of time spent in sedentary activities, especially watching TV 
or playing video games. The AAP recommends that children under 

the age of 2 years watch no TV at all and that screen time should be 
limited to no more than 1 to 2 hours of quality programming a day 
for children 2 years and older.
	 Raising a Fit Kid
	 Combining regular physical activity with a healthy diet is the key 
to a healthy lifestyle. By understanding the importance of being 
physically active, you can instill fun and healthy habits that will last 
a lifetime.
Here are some tips for raising a fit kid:

Help your child participate in a variety of activities that are right 
for his or her age. 
Establish a regular schedule for physical activity. 
Incorporate activity into daily routines, such as taking the stairs 
instead of the elevator. 
Embrace a healthier lifestyle yourself, so you'll be a positive role 
model for your family. 
Keep it fun, so you can count on your child to come back for 
more. 

•

•
•

•

•

Reviewed by: Mary L. Gavin, MD
Date reviewed: May 2005

Not Available Online
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Katie, 17*+............. •.....•.............. •.................... •...... ....713-896-7941
Ryan, 15+......................•....... •..... •............ •.............. ....713-896-7941
Jessica, 16............. •.......................................................713-937-1383
Erica, 14................ •.......................................................713-937-1383
Thomas, 11...................•.............. •..... •.............. •...........713-856-7372
James, 16......................•.................................................713-466-8298
Courtney, 12.......... •.....•.................................................713-493-0288
Tom, 14................. •.....•.................................................713-466-6878
Elisse, 17............... •.....•.................................................713-896-9495
Leslie, 15**  ......... •.....•.................................................832-467-0747
Rachel, 13**......... •.......................................................713-896-0065
Samantha, 16......... •.......................................................713-983-9706
Max, 16................. •............. •..... •.................................713-896-7941
Mathilde, 17.......... •.....•.................................................281-777-1311
Katie, 17...................................................................•.....713-896-7941
Jaime,14**+.......... •.....•.................................................713-849-5430
Maria, 17............... •.......................................................713-896-1535
Nadjma, 16............ •.......................................................832-715-8685
Manga, 14............. •.......................................................713-391-6353
Benazir, 12.....................................................................281-558-3611
Krystal, 16............. •.......................................................832-243-6895
Mackenzie, 12**... •.....•.................................................832-243-0000
Olivia, 12............... •.......................................................713-849-2851

*First Aid Certified with Boy Scouts        ***Fluent in Spanish
** Red Cross Babysitting Program        + CPR (Red Cross WSI certified)

Teenage Jobseekers
The following young people are interested in making a little extra 
money.  If you would like to be included, removed, or updated in the 
next issue, please submit at www.PEELinc.com.  All information 
must be received by the 10th of the month.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by 
Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by any homeowners association or 
organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any homeowners 
association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to 
replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of 
any homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any 
source be allowed to use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, 
nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, 
fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any 
use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under 
penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, 
Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter is 
exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

 1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Kelly Peel
Sales Manager

512-989-8905
kelly@PEELinc.com

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.
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  ☎  Voice 512-989-8905                              www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660
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